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May this new year be one of peace,
joy and opportunities for all children!

— Dr. Cuca Robledo Montecel
and the Staff of IDRA

We'd love to see you at our
Open House if you're in the area!



Please come and say hello to ourincoming
IDRA President & CEO, Celina Moreno, J.D.!

Thursday, January 24, 2019
4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.
5815 Callaghan Road, Suite 101, San Antonio 78228

Intercultural Development Research Association
210-444-1710 ® contact@idra.org
www.idra.org ® www.facebook.com/IDRAed
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